
Good Morning Staff, Parents, and Guardians, 
Due to the projected weather forecast, please note this important information: 

  All pm classes (1:00-3:30 session)  and their respective therapies for this afternoon, December 
16 will be conducted remotely. 

  All other classes and therapies  for today 12/16, (school age classes, full-day and morning 
preschool classes) will remain on their regularly scheduled time. 

  ALL classes (school-age, am and pm preschool, and full-day preschool)  and therapies 
for  tomorrow, December 17, will be conducted remotely.  Please utilize Zoom information that 
has been previously sent to you to join classroom and therapy zoom sessions tomorrow. 

 
We have opted to go remote tomorrow, as it is very early in the school year to utilize snow days.  Snow 
days may be utilized in the future for bad weather, or in accordance with the information  provided on 
our school calendar, which will allow for additional days off in the Spring, if snow days are not utilized. 
 
Wishing you all a safe, travel free day tomorrow! 
Be well, 
Patti and Jon 
 


